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Forst A: Letter of the Dean of the Medical Faculty to the Vice Chancellor of Munich 
University, dated 2 August 1948. 1948. Archive: Bayerisches Hauptstaatsarchiv, München. 
Signature: Personalakte Max Clara, MK 43495. 
 
 
Short comment by the authors: 
 
This letter summarizes Clara's situation in 1948: his application for re-entry into the medical 
faculty (Wiedereinstellungsantrag), the verdicts of the denazification tribunal, and the fact 
that there was no chairs of anatomy open. The Dean of the faculty suggests to assign Clara to 
the open post of custodian at the institute of physiology for at least some months to "provide a 
livelihood for Mr. Clara" (um Herrn Clara eine Existenzmöglichkeit zu schaffen) until he 
could find a post elsewhere. 
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